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26 March 2024  

 

Arthur Jacobson 

 

Dear Arthur Jacobson 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act (the Act) 1987 

We refer to your request of 27 February 2024 for: 

1. Please supply all documentation, internal and otherwise, in relation to 
the above correspondence particularly in relation to the noted promises 
of action which were then ignored. (This is concerning the shared 
pavement running on the seaside of Muritai Rd/Great Harbour Way from 
the end of The Promenade to the bus terminus). 

2. Please supply all documentation in relation to the alteration of the 
original “equality” shared space decals as attached to Mr Puketapu-
Dentice’s email of 6 July 2023 to the toddler and mothers give way 
“Micromobilty” decals as attached to Mr  Puketapu-Dentice’s email of 21 
August 2023 including the advice from Officers to the Graphics Design 
team as per the latter email. 

3. Please supply all documentation in relation to obtaining a refund of the 
$7475 paid for the defective decals which lasted, on average, less that a 
week. 

4. Please supply all documentation, internal and otherwise in relation to 
the decision, to use the noted stencils on the opened section of the new 
cycleway immediately upon completion while ignoring all above noted 
promises to use them on the dangerous legacy shared pavement 
running on the seaside of Muritai Rd/Great Harbour Way from the 
southern end of The Promenade to opposite the Bus Terminus. 
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Response: 

Council contracted Speedy Signs for this Project. Regarding this, 14 decals were 
installed on the Eastbourne Promenade Marine Parade South between Karamu St 
and Muritai Road to the South. Of these 14, 8 failed initially. Council instructed 
Speed Signs to do remedy work, ensuing the surface was properly washed and 
additional adhesive & edge sealant were used.  

After reinstatement, there was a large anti council backlash on the Eastbourne 
Community Facebook page and individuals took to vandalising and uplifting the 
signs.  

HCC has decided not to put more signs down and instructed Speedy Signs to 
remove the signs been vandalised.  In review, Council and Speedy Signs agreed 
on a credit for 2 signs at $373.75 each. 

Please also find attached the certified Bay Specific Urban Development Plan 
(BSUDP) for Mā-Koromiko attached.  The BSUDP summarises the works to be 
completed in Mā-Koromiko, where the concrete etching will be completed, and 
the general layout of these etchings. 

There are no plans for works on the legacy pavements at present, including any 
etching works, between the Marine Parade / Muritai Road. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of 
this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response to your information request may be published on 
Hutt City Council’s website. Please refer to the following link: 
www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/contactus/make-an-official-information-act-
request/proactive-releases  

Yours sincerely 

 

Philip Rossiter 

Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy 




















































